

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. HERE

In this newsletter:

Results of Round 7
Round 8 of the THORL Season
Slot Car Festival 2018
AFX 6hr 2018

## THORL Round 7 - April 22nd @ SCHORC



Round 7 of the THORL Championship, was held at South Cambridgeshire HO Slot Car Club, Yelling on Sunday 22nd April.

16 Racers in the Morning (15 in the noon) faced the challenge of Al and Rays Circuit of the Americas.

The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Tony Baldock
GT Jet: Tony Mills
AFX Le Mans: Tony Baldock
Sports Prototype: Tony Baldock
Top Junior: Henry Townsend

Concours Winners: Kevin, Pauline and Al T.

Many thanks to Al and Ray, setting the track and helping throughout the weekend.

.All the pictures, Results and tables can be found on the THORL website and the Race page can be found <u>HERE.</u>

## THORL Round 7 – June 2nd @ HONK, Lower Stoke, Rochester.

Round 8, and the final round of the 2017/2018 season will be held at HO North Kents new home in North Stoke, Kent.

Please note that the event will be held on a SATURDAY rather than the usual Sunday. Full directions to the club can be found on the THORL Website <u>HERE</u>.

Doors will open at 08:45 with racing the first of 4 classes starting at 10am. Club Cars and all other equipment is available to borrow for those wishing to have a go.



## **UK Slot Car Festival 2018**

Just two weeks to the 2018 Slot Car Festival on 18/19<sup>th</sup> May. This is the single largest Slot Car event in the UK. We will be taking a mix of tracks to the HO Zone, joining Minic, Matchbox Powertrack and Tyco US1 layouts around the festival. Please let us know if you can help out over the weekend. This year, the BSTS layout with Viper V Jets will be one of the qualifying tracks in the festivals 'Lets Go Racing' Competition.





## AFX 6hr 2018. July 15th - Pinewood Raceway



The 10<sup>th</sup> running of the AFX 6hr event, held at Pinewood Raceway will be held on July 15<sup>th</sup>. For the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary, we hope to run a special surprise! More details to follow. Team captains from 2017 have already been contacted. If you are interested in taking part in the 2018 event, please get in contact.

More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>. News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website. Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website. If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk